

Physicians

Michael M. Kearney, M.D.
Paul C. Matson, M.D.
Robert W. Shepley, M.D.
Bradley R. Wille, M.D.
Steven B. Curtis, M.D.
John A. Springer, M.D.
Scott R. Stevens, M.D.
Clinton A. Muench, M.D.
Edwin D. Harrington, M.D.
Kyle C. Swanson, M.D.
Gordon D. Walker, M.D.
Erik S. Stroemer, M.D.
Jesse C. Botker, M.D.
Thomas R. Jones, M.D.
Hans C. Bengtson, M.D.

Administration

Andrew R. Meyers, CEO

Thomas E. Nelson, M.D.

Services

OFC Physical Therapy Sports Medicine

OFC Back Care Center

Mankato Regional Imaging at OFC

> Locations Mankato i31 Premier Drive

1431 Premier Drive Mankato, MN 56001 (507) 386-6600

Faribault 35 State Avenue Faribault, MN 55021 (507) 334-1601

Northfield 1381 Jefferson Road Northfield, MN 55057 (507) 646-8900

Hutchinson 1095 Highway 15 South Hutchinson, MN 55350 (320) 484-4400

www.ofc-clinic.com

January 13, 2015

Ms. Ellen Satlof Youth Sports Safety Alliance National Athletic Trainers Association 1620 Valwood Pkwy Suite 115 Carrollton, TX 75006

Dear Ms. Satiof,

The Orthopaedic and Fracture Clinic would like to become a member of the Youth Sports Safety Alliance. The Orthopaedic and Fracture Clinic has been caring for young athletes in the communities in and around Mankato, MN for over 50 years. Over the last 20 years the expansion of Athletic Training into the high schools and youth sports leagues have continued to make the Orthopaedic and Fracture Clinic a leader in sports medicine and the clinic that the community turns to for those services. One of the high schools that we provide outreach services to is a NATA Safe Sports School, with more working on their applications. The Sports Medicine professionals employed by the Orthopaedic and Fracture Clinic have been very involved in the community giving lectures on concussion, nutrition, and injuries specific to the young and adolescent athlete. Through these specific ventures, and many more on a daily basis the Orthopaedic and Fracture Clinic believes in the YSSA's call to action and believes that every young athlete deserves quality health care professionals in their leagues, schools and communities to provide a safe and fun playing environment.

Please accept this letter in regards to including the Orthopaedic and Fracture Clinic as a member of the Youth Sports Safety Alliance.

Sincerely,

Andrew R. Meyers, CEO

auduw & Kuger

Sincerely,

Troy Hoehn, ATC, CSCS, ITAT